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Sunday, July 10, 6 pm 
Cul-de-Sac Party and GAME NIGHT! The Social Committee invites you to stay and 

play games with your neighbors after the July 10th Cul-de-Sac Party in the 
Georgetown/Florence Room at the Cowan Creek Amenity Center.  We have the room 
reserved for the evening and it’s too hot to be outside! We will bring several different 
games such as Mexican Train, Code Name, and Charades. Have a favorite game? Bring 
it to share!   
 

Sit & Sip on Sundays at Seven 
“Sit & Sip on Sundays at Seven” (7:00pm) gathering will happen on Sunday, July 3rd in 

the Coffee Mill Creek Cul-de-

Sac. Bring your lawn chair and 

favorite drink so you can hang out 

with long-time neighbors, and meet 

new ones!   

Mark your calendar now!  In case of 
inclement weather, the event will 
not be held. Questions can be 
directed to Eliane Hall 
(efjlh@yahoo.com) 

 

mailto:efjlh@yahoo.com
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Thursday, July 14, 4 - 6 pm   
Men’s Happy Hour – Come join the Men of N48 for a 

Happy Hour on Thursday, July 14th, from 4:00 to 6:00 pm at 
the home of John Littler, 512 Martin Creek Cove. Please bring 
a beverage of your choice and an appetizer to share. No need 
to register.  Just come! 

 
 

Thursday, July 21, 4 - 6 pm 

Ladies’ Happy Hour – This month the N48 ladies will 

gather at the home of Denise Rowland on Thursday, July 

21st from 4-6pm. Bring a beverage of your choice and an 

appetizer to share. No need to register, just come! 

 

 
 

Tuesday, July 26, 11:30 am  
Ladies' Lunch - N48 Ladies will lunch this month at 

Fuego Latino Gastropub on Tuesday, July 26th at 
11:30. The food is Latin-inspired, but not Mexican or 
Tex-Mex! The restaurant is on the Georgetown Square 
at 708 Austin Avenue. Please register on the website 
by July 24th if you plan to attend. If you have 
questions, call Judy Parsley at 512-214-9687. Looking 
forward to a great lunch! 
 

 
 

Wednesday, July 27, 11:30 am  

Men’s Lunch – One day later the N48 Men will lunch at Fuego Latino Gastropub. 

Their date is Wednesday, July 27th, also at 11:30. The men will be able to enjoy the 

"many authentic flavors of Latin food" prepared by restaurant owner and chef, Jorge 

Alcocer. Please register on the website by Sunday, July 24th. Questions? Call Judy 

Parsley at 512-214-9687. 
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Saturday, August 6, 5 pm 

It’s a Country Western Night!  
‘Howdy, Pardner!!’  Dust off 

your boots and join in on 

some rootin'-tootin' fun with 

your N48 neighbors on 

Saturday, August 6, at 5 pm 

in the Lone Star Room at the 

Retreat (1220 Cattleman 

Drive). This is a themed 

event with a potluck of BBQ, 

potato salad, coleslaw, 

beans and the ‘fixin's’. We'll 

even be teaching you a few 

line dances so hitch-up your 

wagon and ride on over to 

the Retreat! 
We're asking attendees to dress in 
country/western gear and to bring your favorite 
grub of entrée, salad, dessert, etc. to 
share. There is a two-phase registration process 
as follows:   

First, register your attendance on the website in 
the usual manner; deadline is Friday, July 28, to 
allow for meal planning.  
Secondly, send an email to Nancy Chessman 
(nancychessman@yahoo.com) to inform her of 
the dish you plan to bring. Note:  Once we know 
what dish registrants are bringing, it may be 
necessary for Nancy to contact some of you a 

few days ahead and request a change to ensure 
we have a nice balance of foods.  

Please be sure to BYOB. We hope to see you there! Questions can be directed to either 
Rebecca Moore, catchmoobear2@gmail.com or 832-525-9170, or Nancy Chessman, 
nancychessman@yahoo.com.  

mailto:nancychessman@yahoo.com
mailto:catchmoobear2@gmail.com
mailto:nancychessman@yahoo.com
https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4446906
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New NRO Rep and Assistant 

Meet Jim Nobert, New Neighborhood Representative 
Let me introduce myself to those that don't know me. I will be taking over for Mary 
Beth Wilson as your representative to the NRO. I first want to thank Mary Beth for her 
hard work and service to our neighborhood. She will be a great resource to me as I 
learn the ropes. 
 
I live at 503 Martin Creek Lane. My wife, Belen and I moved here three years ago from 
Arlington, Texas. I am originally from Marquette, Michigan where the temperature 
rarely gets above 80 degrees. We have been very happy and have enjoyed our 
neighborhood. We have two boys who live in Texas. Also, we have a dog (Milo) and a 
cat (Whiskers). I enjoy outdoor activities like tennis, pickleball, bocce and going to the 
pool. One of the things that impresses me about Sun City is the number of volunteers 
that we have both in the neighborhood and throughout the community. This is one of 
the reasons Sun City is a great place to be! I hope to get to know everyone in the 
neighborhood, but excuse me if I don't remember your name.  Come to our 
neighborhood activities so I can get to know you better. 
 

Meet Judy Smith, New Alternate Neighborhood Representative   

My name is Judy Smith and I will be taking over for Jim Nobert as your alternate 
representative to the NRO. Before I say a little about myself, I’d like to take this 
opportunity to thank Mary Beth Wilson for all she has done for our neighborhood these 
past four years. Without you, Mary Beth, N48 would not be the success it is today. 
 
I moved here approximately five years ago from Austin, Texas. However, I’m originally 
from Maine. Many have asked, ‘What brought you to Texas?’ Well, in 1983 I had 
enlisted in the U.S. Army at the age of 33. My first and only assignment was to Fort 
Hood, Texas. There I met and married the love of my life, CSM Bryan Smith. In 1991 my 
last duty assignment was to Operation Desert Storm where I supported the 2nd Marine 
Division and 2nd Armored Division, Tiger Brigade. After we got out of the military in 
1992, I worked 7 years in Austin for McMorris Ford before moving on to my last 
employment with Travis County Sheriff’s Department. Finally, we both permanently 
retired in 2006, but it wasn’t until 2017 that we finally made the move to 124 Coffee 
Mill Creek Road. We’re both very happy living here and enjoy all the activities that both 
N48 and Sun City has to offer. I look forward to serving you all in N48. 
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48 Cul de Sac Parties 

Date Block Start Time Location 

January 9 Cheryl McDonald (3) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

March 13 Char Wehner (5) 5:00 pm CMC Cul de Sac 

April 24 Boyd Chessman (4) 5:00 pm CMC Cul de Sac 

May 30 Memorial Day Party 5:00 pm Cowan Pavilion 

June 12 Debby James (2) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

July 10 Belen Nobert (8) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

August 21 Judy Hofer (7) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

September 18 Jim Burrell (1) 5:00 pm Cowan Pavilion 

October 9 Tom Newton (9) 5:00 pm SJC Cul de Sac 

November 6 Bruce Bateman (6) 5:00 pm CCC Cul de Sac 

 

                                             

 

Williamson County 

Museum/Courthouse Tour 

and Lunch on June 3, 2022 
About twenty N48ers went on this 

wonderful private tour and stayed 

for lunch on the Square at Good 

Folks.  Thanks, Char, for arranging 

such a fun day!  

• Saturday, August 6, Country Western Night, Retreat LS Room 
• Saturday, October 22, N48 Italian Dinner Night, Retreat LS Room 

• Saturday, December 3, Holiday Party in the SC Ballroom 
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